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Submitted on Thursday, September 3, 2020 - 3:10pm
Submitted by user: Visitor
Submitted values are:

First & Last Name: Gregg Robinson

Address: 3742 Vickery Ct, Billings, MT

Agenda Item : Discussion/Decision: Recommendation on Approval, Approval with Conditions,
or Denial of Subdivision Application for Burnt Fork Estates

Comment:

Dear Mayor Brandon Dewey and Stevensville Town Council Members,

A study on water rights and water availability for the proposed Burnt Fork Estates subdivision
needs to be undertaken before the subdivision is approved. In addition, a study on the water
availability impact to Creekside Meadows and the City of Stevensville is necessary. The
availability of quality water is of utmost importance to a city and its citizens. Please always
keep in mind that the people of Montana must remain vigilant of all her resources and protect
her natural beauty for generations to come.
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